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Contact & Communities 

4B George Stephenson House 

Toft Green 

York 

YO1 6JT  
 
 

       Tel: 03457 11 41 41 

11 December 2016 
 
Ref No  HUL3 10m 1537yds 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
IMPROVEMENT WORK – Micklefield Junction 
 
I am writing to inform you that Network Rail needs to undertake essential work which is part of 
the preparation for the upgrading of the Transpennine railway, which will deliver faster and 
more frequent services and improve connections between key towns and cities across the 
North. 
 
I would like to invite you to meet representatives from Network Rail to discuss upcoming work 
planned at Micklefield Junction over the Christmas period and into January 2017. 
  
This meeting will be held on Tuesday 20 December 2016 at Micklefield Youth and Adult 
Centre, Old Fire Station, Great North Road, LS25 4AF, between 4pm and 7pm.  
 
Representatives from Network Rail and our contractor AMCO will be on hand to answer any 
questions you may have about this planned work.  
 
I hope this information is helpful and we apologise in advance for any inconvenience this 
essential work may cause.  However, if you have any additional questions or concerns, please 
visit www.networkrail.co.uk/contact or telephone our 24-Hour National Helpline on 03457 
11 41 41. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Denise Thompson, Community Relations Manager 


